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Dear city leaders,
 
I am an avid cyclist and resident of Sebastopol along the Joe Rodota trail.  I don’t agree with
the recommendation to replace the bike lanes with sharrows. I think the sharrows will
discourage the less experienced bicyclists from riding on Morris Street and potentially take
much less safe roads like highway 116.  The bike lanes on Morris Street provide a connection
to Joe Radota trail, the community center and to West County High School.
 
Please keep the Class II bike lanes.
 
I agree with the proposed option 2:

keeping the bike lanes, removing parking on one side of the street and widening the
remaining parking lane. Another option would be to move the RV encampment

 
Thank you for your consideration.
 
Brian Bauer
CEO and Co-Founder
Mobile: (707) 529-8143
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